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March 24th, 1927.

E. W. Beatty, Esq., K.C. ,LL.D., 
President, Canadian Pacific Railway Montreal, One. *

Dear Mr. Beatty:-

Lot me acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of the 23rd of March enclosing 
pondence with reference to the use of the Stadium on 
Jay 24th by a llontreal team and the team sent to 
Canada by the Scottish Football Association.

corres-

n,e had a similar request last year when the English Football Association sent a team. overThat request we refused, and only yesterday 
I wrote to Mr. Davidson refusing this year*s request, 
■e have never allowed a professional team to play on 
McGill grounds or in a McGill building and I think 
the Committee does not care to change that practice.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


